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NOTICE-FLAGS 
 

10-15-2021 

FROM THIS DAY FORWARD: 

 

American flags will no longer be removed from gravesites at Hope Cemetery during the Spring and Fall 
cleanups (or any other time during the year) by the cemetery personnel. If you should need 
replacements you may bring the old flags to the office and we will give you a new flag. 

Otherwise, Veteran volunteer groups will replace the old flags for new ones only twice a year for which 
is Memorial Day and Veterans’ Day. 

 

*** Reminder: these individuals are all volunteers this is not done by cemetery personnel if a gravesite 
should be overlooked, feel free to come to the office and get a flag for a Veteran’s gravesite. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

City of Worcester DPW-Parks – Recreation 
Hope Cemetery Administrative Office 
119A Webster Street 
Worcester, MA 01603 
508-799-1531 

 


